
"Brian Alligood" <brian.alligood@granvillecounty.org> 
05/20/2008 04:54 PM 
To 
HAVAInfo@eac.gov 
cc 
 
Subject 
Maintenance of Effort Requirements 
 
Our county supports the position of the National Association of State Elections Directors 
(NASED) outlined in their letter dated May 20, 2008. We ask that counties not be 
covered by Maintenance of Effort requirements under HAVA, that were clearly meant to 
apply only to state elections offices. 
 
Brian M. Alligood 
Granville County Manager 
P.O. Box 906 
Oxford, North Carolina 27565 
Phone:  919-693-5240 
Fax:  919-690-1766 
 
E-mail:  brian.alligood@granvillecounty.org 
Web:  www.granvillecounty.org 
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